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EAHP GENERAL ASSEMBLY POLICY STATEMENT AMENDMENT FORM

The EAHP secretariat welcomes proposed amendments to draft General Assembly policy statements from Member Associations until the date of Wednesday 21st May. Amendments should be emailed to richard.price@eahp.eu .

Proposed amendments may be sent in the form of Members’ choosing, however the below template form is provided for convenience.
e.g. 
LINE NUMBER: 24
PROPOSED AMENDMENT: Replace “Should” with “Must”
REASON: Strengthens statement

Draft statement on sustainable and equitable access to medicines

	LINE NUMBER
	PROPOSED AMENDMENT
	Reason (optional)

	21
	Introduce “by” as follows “Ushered in BY the global financial..”
	Explains the statement

	23
	Introduce “manufacture/reconstitution”
	To make it more comprehensive

	39
	Lower patient adherence to their medications due to cost concerns
	Makes the statement easier to understand

	52
	Introduce “to be” as follows: “but considers transparency in the systems of medicines reimbursement used within countries to be an important objective in
	It makes the sentence understandable

	50
	Change punctuation and Introduce “However, it” as follows:
 “EAHP does not take a position as to whether ERP is a positive or negative development in relation to patient access to medicines. HOWEVER,  IT considers transparency in the systems of medicines reimbursement”
	Emphasises EAHP’s stand

	104
	Introduce plural for governments as follows “EAHP urges European GovernmentS to strive for higher”
	Legibility

	114
	Introduce “a” and plural of government as follows: “Whilst generic tendering can be A useful tool for GovernmentS in the control of medicines expenditure, EAHP calls”
	Legibility, emphasizing meaning of the statement

	116
	Change as follows “Tilting the cost burden of medicines in greater degree towards patients can be detrimental to medication adherence and discouraging  individuals from seeking early advice from health professionals about symptoms.”
	Phrase is unclear and contradictory. If tilting the cost burden towards patients is detrimental then it does NOT encourage patients to seek early advice and HENCE  does not result in avoidable harms.



Draft statement on ehealth and mhealth

	LINE NUMBER
	PROPOSED AMENDMENT
	Reason (optional)

	Refer to document statement by Ms. Ruth Theuma.



Draft statement on antimicrobial resistance

	LINE NUMBER
	PROPOSED AMENDMENT
	Reason (optional)

	I have attached the document with track changes from Dr. Peter Zarb who is our hospital pharmacist with a PhD in the subject. He is very willing to keep working with you on this and asked me to forward you his email address peter.zarb@gov.mt 



NAME OF NATIONAL ASSOCIATION SUBMITTING AMENDMENTS: 

Malta Association of Hospital Pharmacy
